IT Corporation

312 Directors Drive
Knoxville, TN 37923-4799
Tel. 865.690.3211

Fax. 865.690.3626
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IT-MC-CK10-0299
Project No. 796887

Mr. Lee Coker

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Mobile District
Attn: EN-GE/Lee Coker

109 St. Joseph Street

Mobile, Alabama 36602

Contract: Contract No. DACA21-96-D-0018/CK10
Fort McClellan, Alabama

Subject:  Final Site Investigation Report and Decision Document for the Former
Rifle/Machine Gun Range, Parcel 99Q

Dear Mr. Coker:

I am enclosing one copy each (including compact disc) of the subject documents for your
records. ADEM and EPA reviewed the draft SI report and both concurred with the
recommendation for “No Further Action” and unrestricted land reuse with regard to CERCLA-
related hazardous substances.

At your request, I have distributed copies of these documents as indicated below. If you have

questions, or need further information, please contact me at (770) 663-1429 or Steve Moran at
(865) 694-7361.

acoub P.E /

PI'O_]eCt Manager

Sincezely

Attachments

Distribution: Lisa Holstein, FTMC (7 copies, 1 CD)
Philip Stroud, ADEM (2 copies, 1 CD)
Doyle Brittain, EPA Region 4 (3 copies, 1| CD)
Hugh Vick, Gannett Flemming (3 copies)
Miki Schneider, JPA (1 copy)
Bill Garland, USFWS (1 copy)
Peter Tuttle, USFWS (1 copy)



